
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Weekly News & Information: 

14/07/21 
 

In a press conference this evening, Prime Minister Boris Johnson confirmed that England will move to step 4 
from 19 July.  

 

He said that we cannot return instantly to how life was before COVID-19. While cases are high and rising, everybody 
needs to continue to act carefully and remain cautious. The next steps have been set out in the moving to step 4 guidance 
published today (see below). 

 

New guidance on moving to step 4 

 
The Government has published new guidance on moving to step 4 of the roadmap for England that outlines the key 
protections that will remain in place, the pathway through the summer and the five-point plan to manage the virus in the 
next phase.  

 

At step 4, while many of the legal restrictions that the Government has imposed through the pandemic will be lifted, 
cautious guidance will remain, making it clear this is not yet a return to normal. The Government will continue to manage 
the virus and provide guidance over the coming months. 
 
Key protections that will be kept in place: 

• Testing when people have symptoms and targeted asymptomatic testing in education, high risk workplaces and to 
help people manage their personal risk. 

• Isolating when positive or when contacted by NHS Test and Trace or when advised to by the NHS COVID-19 app. 

• Border quarantine: for all arriving from red list countries, and for those people arriving from amber list countries, 
other than those UK residents fully vaccinated in the UK vaccine programme. 

• Cautious guidance for individuals, businesses and the vulnerable whilst prevalence is high including: 
• - Whilst Government is no longer instructing people to work from home if they can, Government expects and 

recommends a gradual return over the summer; 
• - Government expects and recommends that people wear face coverings in crowded areas such as public 

transport; 
• - Being outside or letting fresh air in; and 
• - Minimising the number, proximity and duration of social contacts. 

• Encouraging and supporting businesses and large events to use the NHS COVID Pass in high-risk 
settings to help to limit the risk of infection. The Government will work with organisations that operate large, 
crowded settings where people are likely to be in close proximity to others outside their household to encourage 
the use of the NHS COVID Pass. If sufficient measures are not taken to limit infection, the Government will 
consider mandating the NHS COVID Pass in certain venues at a later date. 

 

http://maxemail.visitbritain.com/rsps/m/bzPS0fAxqWhiST9dHfo2IZU2-Q4tIS7tVTNXkRKs_Mo
http://maxemail.visitbritain.com/rsps/m/bzPS0fAxqWhiST9dHfo2IRVHk-TWUWAckKT9cqj1AFg


 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are delighted to announce that Dawn Blee has joined the Sevenoaks District Chamber of Commerce and will be taking 
over from Julie Phillips as CEO.  This appointment marks the next chapter for the Chamber, as Dawn will navigate the 
Chamber and support local businesses, with a focus on recovery and regeneration following the Covid Pandemic.    

Dawn is an experienced business owner. She was co-founder of South East Tour Guides which makes her experience 
particularly relevant to our local Chamber as someone who has set up and grown her own business for the past twelve 
years. Concurrent with this, Dawn has until recently been a Board Director representing the 1800 strong membership of a 
London-based national organisation where her focus was on growing and enhancing the value of that membership, both 
internally and to the outside world.   

Previously, Dawn worked in the hospitality industry as Training Director for an international hotel company, opening new 
hotels in Britain and Europe. She was responsible for the development and accreditation of their innovative Investors in 
People Awards, along with many other learning and quality initiatives.   

Dawn says “Working for a corporate organisation developed my strategic thinking skills and reinforced my opinion of the 
importance of maintaining a holistic approach to all matters. These skills are invaluable to any business whatever the size, 
and especially so to a membership organisation”.    

Most recently, with her business temporarily closing due to the pandemic travel restrictions, Dawn has been working with 
Sevenoaks District Council supporting businesses with the EU funded Reopening High Streets Safely and Welcome Back 
initiatives.   

With Dawns strong membership management experience coupled with her entrepreneurial spirit and local government 
experience we are confident that Dawn will be a tremendous asset to the Chamber.  Former CEO Julie Phillips who has 
navigated the Chamber through the Pandemic will be supporting Dawn in her early days and will ensure a smooth and 
comprehensive handover is achieved.    

Dawn’s appointment is welcomed by Chair, Katrina Walker, who said that Dawn has the perfect mix of entrepreneurial and 
corporate experience.  This, coupled with her board level responsibilities and experience of membership organisations made 
her the perfect candidate to take the Chamber to its next chapter. Dawn will be supported by a strong Board of Directors; 
Chair, Katrina Walker, client relationship manager at Thackray Williams Solicitors; Andrew Raby, senior partner at solicitors’ 
firm Thackray Williams; Sharon Field, head of corporate and social responsibility at FM Conway; Sandhya Iyer, Managing 
Director at The HR Dept and Paul Baker, Director of Wealden Properties. Dawn will also be recruiting two further Board 
Members in the following months. The team will continue to be supported by Kathryn McKerlie who continues to lead the 
day-to-day Operations of the Chamber.  

Katrina: said “We are delighted to welcome Dawn to the Chamber and feel she is the perfect complement to our team”.  

The Sevenoaks District Chamber of Commerce currently offer networking opportunities, partnerships, and advice to local 
businesses to help the local economy thrive.  If you would like to get involved or would like a conversation with Dawn about 
being part of the Sevenoaks Chamber Community, please get in touch.     



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Defusing the Covid debt bomb, repairing broken balance sheets and navigating 
through the post-pandemic world 
Speaker: Mark Holborow, Restructuring Advisory Director at RSM Restructuring 
Advisory LLP 
In an economy promising significant growth opportunities, RSMUK will provide insight 
on how to reach these opportunities and will discuss the best approach on exiting 
lockdown, amid very high debt levels, the shifting landscape of statutory protections 
and the ever reducing government financial support. 
They will highlight the potential reactions of key stakeholders to these changes and 
discuss what the implications will look like for companies; in addition they will consider 
strategies for managing the fallout for companies with balance sheets that have been 
badly damaged as a result of the pandemic.     BOOK HERE 
 

https://www.rsmuk.com/
https://www.rsmuk.com/
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/defusing-the-covid-debt-bomb-tickets-161617639711


 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 


